
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Miss Roulston: 
foundationcircles@st-

lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk 
Miss Pryce: 

foundationsquares@st-
lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
Mrs Rayner and Mrs Musson: 

year1@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
Mrs Auton and Mrs Frost: 

year2@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 

Mrs Parker: year3@st-
lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 

Mrs Alexander: year4@st-
lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 

Mrs Aylett: year5@st-
lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 

Miss Birbeck: year6@st-
lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk 

More Amazing Fund Raising 
 

Albie in Year 1 is aiming to do THIRTY THOUSAND 
keepy uppies throughout May to raise money for 

NHS Charities Together. What an amazing idea 
Albie and such a great cause! KEEP UP the good 

work (see what I did there?!). To make a donation 
please head to his justgiving page here.  

 

 
 

  

Headteacher Awards 
 

Edith, Elsie, Deilah, Zachary 
and Oscar J in Foundation 

Stage; Tilly and Stanley in Year 
1; Drew, Sky, Isabelle and Ava 
in Year 2; Roman, Jack, Daniel 

and Kamil in Year 3; Jack in 
Year 4; Filip, Sophia and Milly 

in Year 5; Oscar in Year 6 
 

 

 
If you could visit anywhere, where would you 

visit and why? 

Winning KS1 Answer by Jake in Year 1 
I don’t care where I go, so long as I’m with the 

people I love. 

Winning KS2 Answer by Harley in Year 5 
I would go to my Nan and Grandad’s holiday 

caravan because I mis them so much and they 
would be there with Bear (their dog) and I get to 

eat lots of icecream. 

 

7th May 2020 
 

Happiness is found when you stop comparing yourself to other people  

Skinny Jean Gardener 
 

The children will all remember 
the fantastic visit we had from 

the Skinny Jean Gardener in 
March. How are your seedlings 

doing? We’d love to see!  
Here is a video from him. 

 

Check out his website here for 
loads of ideas of things to do at 

home, free downloads, podcasts, 
and live streams – where Lee is 
happy to answer any questions 

you may have. 
 

 

 
 

  

mailto:foundationcircles@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:foundationcircles@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/albie-newson?utm_source=whatsapp&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=albie-newson&utm_campaign=pfp-whatsapp&utm_term=be9590ed7dbd4fcaa4e358ac0a59c4cb
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjoz7frmPjOAhWCshQKHeSbBuQQjRwIBw&url=https://www.tumblr.com/tagged/thunk-show&bvm=bv.131783435,d.ZGg&psig=AFQjCNHHKuvwcVPYRzhGqnFNpzuLAAf9UQ&ust=1473163726646017
https://youtu.be/hPCBgoHD_J4
https://skinnyjeangardener.co.uk/kids


 

We’ve Travelled FAR this week 
 

You have been on some serious journeys in your imaginations this week. Some of you have followed the path 
suggested by Mrs Malcolm, some of you have adapted the path, and some of you have had your own unique 

adventures. And ALL of you have been superheroes having got through another week of being with your 
children non-stop, home learning, making (what feels like) thousands of meals, many of you either working 
from home or as keyworkers; everyone juggling an enormous amount. Here are some photos of some of our 

fantastic children and their work to celebrate the end of another funny old week. Have an amazing weekend!! 
 

      

      

     

    

Film Makers 
 

We definitely have some 
future filmmakers in our 

midst! Check out this 
amazing film by Riley in Year 

5 to commemorate VE day. 
 

Tilly in Year 3 wrote a story, 
made a storyboard, and then 
went to film this adventure 
with her brother and sister 

Albie and Poppy. We loved it! 
 
 

Gabriel in Year 4 has made 
this powerful and emotional 

film. It’s so thought 
provoking. 

 

 

Old lockdown 
Cold outside 

Kicking a ball 
Down a drive 

Outside no more 
Wishing it to go 

No one can go out 
 

By Megan in Year 4 
 

The Book of Hopes 
 

Visit here to access a free and beautiful Book of 
Hopes, with contributions by over 110 

children’s writers and illustrators.  
 

The book is dedicated to doctors, nurses, 
carers, porters, cleaners, and all other hospital 

staff. 
 

Bloomsbury hopes to publish a gift book based 
on the project in the Autumn in support of NHS 

Charities Together. 

 

 

Keep an eye on PING 
for information 

from your child’s 
class teacher, 

weekly themes from 
Mrs Malcom, video 
treats, and more! 

https://youtu.be/qLVu1Ia3bWM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=62lsSlf3HeQ&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=p-A6Xh0Ai4Q&feature=youtu.be&fbclid=IwAR1hLi0BlN4oUYxN5laWENYddGGQME3dzz4PUcT7ECeTGbcYM5CKzaHEWbc
https://literacytrust.org.uk/family-zone/9-12/book-hopes/

